[image: image1.png]school
achievement award




       Holy Family Catholic Primary School

                Hall Lane, Cronton, Cheshire WA8 5DW

                Tel: 0151 424 3926  Fax : 0151 420 3177

                   Headteacher  Mrs J Cook-Hannah


We pray together, play together, learn together.
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Tuesday 16th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

Coffee Meetings & Book Fair

It’s hard to believe it’s that time of year again when we hold our Coffee meeting for each class. The children have all come into their new classes seeming so much more grown up! The class coffee meeting is always a great opportunity to meet the teacher, catch up with each other,  and to find out information about the year ahead. Any information shared will also be sent home, so please don’t worry if you can’t make it – we understand.
Our Scholastic Bookfair will also be here for the week commencing 29th September and will be in the hall, so you will be able to browse the books with your child after the meeting if you wish. The Bookfair will also be available after school too.
As in previous years, we will also be fund-raising for MacMillan Cancer Support and Halton Haven Hospice. We would be extremely grateful for any donations of small raffle prizes – please send these into class if you have anything suitable. Also, donations of cakes on the day of your child’s meeting would be very gratefully accepted. There will be raffles, refreshments etc available for a small donation.
The timings of the meetings are as follows:

Year 5 

Mrs Quigley

Monday 29th September
9.15am

Year R

Mrs Evans

Tuesday 30th September
9.15am

Year 1

Mrs Mitchell

Tuesday 30th September
2.15pm

Year 2

Ms Edge

Wednesday 1st October
9.15am

Year 3

Miss Sharratt

Thursday 2nd October

9.15am

Year 4

Mrs Guest

Thursday 2nd October

2.15pm

Year 6

Miss Ashdown

Friday 3rd October

9.15pm

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting and welcoming you back to a new school year.
Thank you for your support,

Mrs McConnell

Deputy Headteacher
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